

Evangelical Council for Financial Accountability

440 West Jubal Early Drive, Suite 130 • Winchester, VA 22601

June 28, 2013

Mr. F. Vernon Brewer World Help PO Box 501 Forest, VA 24551-0501

Dear Vernon,

Thank you for giving me the opportunity to meet with you and your staff and learn more about the ministry and operations of World Help during or visit on May 29. I appreciate your hospitality and full cooperation in reviewing the concerns raised regarding gifts-in-kind.

ECFA is committed to assisting its members in maintaining and enhancing compliance with the *ECFA Seven Standards of Responsible Stewardship*. To that end, I hope you and your staff found our time together productive.

On the basis of my visit and subsequent reporting to the ECFA board, we found World Help in full compliance with ECFA's Standards. You are commended for your continuing commitment to these Standards.

Thank you again for your full cooperation during this process. Please let us know if we can assist you in any way.

May God richly bless you and the ongoing work of the ministry.

Sincerely,

John Van Drunen

Vice President

JVD:bm

cc: Lester E. Taylor, Board Chair